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April 9, 2021 
 
Hello, and TGIF! 
 
The weekend is almost here and I'm sure you're ready!  I wanted to take a minute to provide you with some 
dining-related information regarding next week’s shelter-in-place: 
 

• The shelter-in-place begins at 12:01 a.m., Friday, April 16.  

• Your meals can be eaten in your room or outdoors. Additional picnic tables have been placed on the 
Tuck Shop patio.   Just, please, make sure to only eat with members of your pod.  

• All PJ’s meals will be take-out only – PJ’s will be closed for in-person dining after the evening meal on 
Thursday, April 15.  We don’t want you to go hungry, so feel free to ask for extra portions of your 
favorite menu items!  You are able to fill to 2 take-out containers from the stations inside PJs and 2 
containers from Fresh 52 with one meal swipe.  

• Due to the need to ensure social distancing and maintain appropriate dedensification, entry to PJ’s will 
still require a reservation via the Dine on Campus app or website (dineoncampus.com/upj).  During the 
shelter-in-place period you will be allotted a 15-minute time period to get your meal.  Once you make 
your reservation, you will simply need to show your confirmation (on your smartphone) to the 
attendant at PJ’s. 

• No seating will be available in the food court area beginning Friday.   

• All food from the Tuck Shop and Pitt Stop will be available through mobile ordering only, using the 
Boost app.  Many of you have found the benefits of Boost and have continued to use it throughout the 
semester.   You can pay via Dining Dollars, Mountain Cat Cash, or credit card using Boost.  For meal 
exchanges (PittStop and breakfast at the Tuck Shop) you will be able to use your meal swipes.   

• As has been the case all semester, please continue to wear your face covering, adhere to physical 
distancing guidelines (allowing six feet between you and the next person in line), and practice good 
hand hygiene.  

• If you are in quarantine or isolation during the shelter-in-place your meals will continue to be delivered 
to you without any changes.   

• Hours of operation at all campus dining venues will remain the same.  
 
Don’t forget, today is the last day to place your order for the Tuck Shop Market Warehouse Sale!  More 
information is available at: https://www.johnstown.pitt.edu/dining.   
 
If you have any questions regarding dining during the shelter-in-place, please let us know.   And, remember, if 
you begin to experience COVID-19 symptoms or have been exposed to someone who has tested positive, please 
contact Health Services immediately at 814-269-7110.   
 
Have a great weekend, stay safe, and stay healthy! 

 

Bob Knipple 
Executive Director, Housing & Dining Services 
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